
SURGENT'S PARENTS GYMNASTICS 
ASSOCIATION (SPGA) 

August 21, 2014 
 
Dear SPGA member, 
 
As we approach the 2014-2015 competition season, our first task is to file the necessary applications. One 
SPGA payment of $260 will cover your SPGA membership fee and the USA Gymnastics membership fee. 
Membership in both organizations is mandatory. Your son(s) cannot compete in a USA Gymnastics sanctioned 
meet without payment of these fees.   
 
Please find the SPGA and the USA Gymnastics forms attached here and print out a copy of each, for each 
gymnast.  The SPGA form is self-explanatory.  However, on the USA Gymnastics form you only need to 
complete the top (gymnast) section and have both parents (if possible) and gymnast sign the form.  Ignore the 
payment info at the bottom of form.  Please attach a check for $260 payable to SPGA and return these two 
forms to the SPGA mailbox in your respective gym BY SEPTEMBER 5th. For those families who have more 
than one son competing, an additional payment of $54 is required for their membership into USA Gymnastics, 
making your total due to SPGA $314. 
 
The SEPTEMBER 5th deadline is very important. Registrations for the 2013-2014 season are already arriving. 
 
For your information: your $260 covers the USAG membership fee ($54), as well as payment for coaches and 
expenses for meets; holiday and end-of-year gifts for the coaches; the end-of-year picnic for all families; and 
gifts for graduating seniors and any seriously injured team member. 
 
PLEASE CHECK YOUR E-MAIL OFTEN! This is our primary mode of communication.  
 
Also check the SPGA website: http://www.spga.50megs.com/ 
Here you can find much-needed information such as the SPGA Handbook, the current roster, the meet 
schedule, links to applications and much more. Updates to the website will be made as we confirm dates and 
other details.  
 
Your SPGA Board this year is: 
President: Darrin Owens 
Vice President: Julie O’Rourke 
Treasurer: Jeff Sobel 
Secretary/Travel Coordinator: Renee Sherman  
Meet Entry Coordinator: Jennifer Owens 
Communications: Nicole Melnick 
States Chairperson: Lisa Schwartz 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. We look forward to another great season. 
 
The SPGA Executive Board  
 
If you have any questions please contact: 
 
 
Darrin Owens  
Home phone (908) 301-1987 
Cell phone (646) 408-3643 
dowens@segalco.com 
 
 
 
 


